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10th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Friends of Red Hill Field are busy finalising all of the details for the upcoming Jubilee Summer 

Fair which will be held on Saturday 18th June at 2pm! If you are able to volunteer to help in any 

way and haven't already done so, please get in touch with the chair Leanne Palmer. 

 

This year's fair will take the format of a carnival style, with events going on throughout the 

afternoon for you to settle down and watch. If your child has any special talent or takes part in 

any sort of group activity that would like to put on a show and be included in the programme, 

please get in touch as soon as possible and let us know! 

 

There will also be a Jubilee themed fancy dress competition and homemade crown parade with 

prizes for the winners, so please put your creative talents to use and start making some fabulous 

outfits! 

 

On Friday next week (17th June) children will be able to come into school in non-school uniform in 

exchange for chocolate and/or a bottle for the ever-popular chocolate and bottle tombola 

stalls, please take any donations to class and they will be collected from there. 

 

We're looking forward to what will hopefully be another fantastic event, whilst raising much 

needed funds for our school. 

 

We're also on the lookout for new people to join the Friends and take on committee roles for the 

coming year. The fabulous PTA have raised in excess of £25000 in the last four years through a 

mixture of fundraising and grant applications. They have installed the running track, renovated the 

EYFS play area and updated the KS2 trim trail. They also help to subsidise items such as the 

pantomime trip and the leavers hoodies so everyone benefits from their work. Please do get in 

touch if you would like to be more involved as without your help this fundraising just wouldn't be 

possible and it would be a real shame to lose such a valuable asset to the school! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

RHF School Office 


